
- DATE Jaxa .....14, '39 

ALOHA TO Mr. -Kermit Geary 

We acknowledge with thanks your letter of December 25th, 

1938, with your very complete report of recep- 

tion of this station, and after checking the 

details given carefully against our log for 

the period from 10:35 to 11:30 P.M. on Decem- 

ber 23rd (our time), we are pleased to verify 
your report. Best wishes for continued good 
reception during 19391 KGMB, Hawaiian Islands 

1320 Kilocycles Sincerely, Honolulu, Hawaii, U. S. A. 


